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 Letter No: 203/2024 
 

16th May 2024 
 

Dear Families, 
 

‘Pure Imagination’ – Drama Faculty Summer Showcase   
 

The Drama Faculty is excited to announce its first Summer Showcase evening, which will take 
place on Monday 24th June at 7pm. The showcase will include a range of imaginative 
performances taken from KS3 Drama clubs, including: 
 

• Young Actor’s Company (Year 7) – James and The Giant Peach 

• Eight-Creates (Year 8) – Charlie and The Chocolate Factory 

• Sandringham Actor’s Society (Year 9) – Tuesday/Lord of the Flies 

• Musical Theatre Club (Year 7 and 8) – Wonka Medley  
 

In preparation for the final showcase, performers will be required to attend an additional rehearsal 
to complete a tech and dress rehearsal on Monday 24th June, sessions 1-5 and after school on 
the same day from 3:05-4:30. This will be the only full run through of the whole show and 
therefore it is compulsory for all performers to attend.  
 

Students will then go home at 4:30pm and must return at 6:15pm in readiness for the 
performance. We anticipate that the show will last approximately 1 hour 30 minutes. Nearer the 
time, we will send out further communication to confirm these times so you are aware of when 
your child needs to be picked up from the SandPit Theatre.  
 

Students that are involved in the showcase will need to source their basic costume and specific 
items will be provided where possible by the Drama Faculty. If your child is unsure of what they 
should be wearing, they should contact Mrs Hardacre directly to check.  
 

Please could you complete the google form to give consent and to ensure we are up to date 
with contact details, any medical issues and to confirm you have read the rehearsal and 
performance dates information. Please complete the Google form by Friday 14th June at the 

latest. https://forms.gle/DrUNZhiCLWQxGepV6 
 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this special performance that highlights the fantastic 
work that our Drama students have created. Tickets are available from the SandPit Theatre 
website www.sandpittheatre.co.uk or from the box office on 01727799565. Tickets are priced at 
£5.00.  
 

Thank you for supporting the Drama Faculty. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Charlotte Hardacre 
Director of Learning: Drama 
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